
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Change of Auditors 
 
 
22 June 2012, Melbourne:  Traffic Technologies Ltd (ASX: TTI) announces that it has 
changed its auditors from BDO Audit (NSW-VIC) Pty Ltd to Moore Stephens effective 
immediately.  A resolution will be put to shareholders at this year’s Annual General Meeting 
to approve the change.   
 
 
Should you require any further information please contact Mr. Con Liosatos. 
 
 
Enquiries: 
 
Mr. Con Liosatos 
Managing Director 
T (03) 9430 0222 


